
Free Mitigation System Inspection 

The Maine Radiation Control Program’s Radon /Indoor Air Quality Section is taking requests to inspect radon 
mitigation systems that have been installed in Maine. If you are interested in having your system inspected for 
compliance with the current radon mitigation standards please email us at: radon.dhhs@maine.gov, or call us at 1-
800-232-0842 (207-287-5698 out of state) for a free inspection of your system. 

Although we recognize that some systems are installed by the homeowner/occupant, at this time we are only 
inspecting systems installed by a state registered mitigation contractor or by a builder during construction. The 
purpose of these inspections is to insure that the installer (mitigator or builder) followed at least the required 
minimum standards when installing your system. We will provide you and the installer with a written report of our 
findings. 

At this time, inspections are only offered on normal business days and during normal business hours.  If you would 
like an inspection of a system that is in a building that is for sale, please ask your building inspector to inspect the 
system or contact us after the sale is completed and the building is off the market. 

To request an inspection, please contact us.  

Maine Radon Section 
Phone: 1-800-232-0842  or 207-287-5676 

Fax: 207-287-3059 
Email: radon.dhhs@maine.gov 
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